
 

 

Assembly:  Our first assembly will 
be held  Friday 19th February.  This 
will be a sing-a-long, conducted by 
Mrs Alban.  Our School Councillors 
for 2021 will also be announced at 
this Assembly.   
I’m not sure what the new rules will 

be in regards to Social Distancing, 
but I think we all know the drill if  
we still have to maintain the 2 sq 
metre rule.  I guess we will find out 
this Sunday following the latest 

restrictions. 

With Thanks:  A big “thank you”  to 

you all for ensuring that your 
children are at school prior to the 
morning bell at 8:45am.  It’s been 
great to see that the number of  late 
attendances has dropped dramatically 

for the start of  2021.  Another 
positive for the start of  what is going 
to be a fantastic year. 

Just a quick reminder—we ask that 

you do not use the carpark gates to 
enter the  school grounds—especially 
with your children.  A phone call to 
the front office and we will come 
down to open the small gates for you. 

I’m looking forward to meeting lots 
of  parents at our first P&C Meeting.  
Mrs Tabitha Wynn is our President 
and dates for our meetings will be 

forwarded soon. 

Enjoy the weekend—once again, a 
huge thank you from me! 

Stephanne Dann—Principal 

Friday 
19 February 

Assembly 
Sing-A-Long 

Tuesday to Friday 
16-19 February 

Parent Information 
Sessions 

(see days and times 
in this newsletter) 

 

Friday 
26 February 

Next Newsletter 

**Term Planner is 
included with this 

newsletter 

 

 

 

Quote of the 
Fortnight 

 

“Hello new 

school year.   

You are going to 

be…..  

Amazing!” 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Welcome back to 2020wonderful!  
What an interesting start to the 

year—but once again, thanks to 
you, our parents, we have had 
such a smooth start to the year.  
Let’s hope that we can soon 
return to parents coming on 

site—we would love to show you 
the work done inside the school. 

Parent Information Sessions: 

These are planned for next week, 
with meetings taking place in the 
Library.  These meetings will go 

for about 20 minutes and give 
the teachers the opportunity to 
share with you their teaching 
philosophy; goals for their 
students for 2021; programs they 

will be looking at; our behaviour 
management process and 
answering any questions you 
may have.  Remember this is not 
an individual student interview 

time—these can be organised 
with the class teacher once they 
have done their information 
sessions. 

Tuesday—16th—3:15pm—
Room 7—Mr Young—Yr 3/4  
Wednesday—17th—3:15pm—
Room 3—Mrs Baldwin / Miss 
Lally—Yr 1/2 
Thursday—18th—3:15pm- 
Room 1—Mrs Callaghan—K/P 
Friday—19th—3:15pm—Room 
9—Mrs Baxter—Yr 5/6 
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